
 
 

CITY OF NORTHVILLE 
PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST 

FEBRUARY 27, 2024  
PRESIDENTIAL PRIMARY ELECTION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Northville Election Commission will meet on 
February 12, 2024, at 2:00 p.m., to conduct business related to the February 27, 2024, 
Presidential Primary Election. The Public Accuracy Test for this Election will be conducted 
as part of this meeting. The public accuracy test is conducted to demonstrate that the 
computer program used to record and count the votes cast at the election meets the 
requirements of Election law. 
 
This meeting will be held at the City of Northville Municipal Building, Council Chambers, 
215 W. Main Street, Northville, Michigan, 48167, (248) 349-1300.  Interested persons are 
invited to attend.  
 
           

    
                                              MICHAEL SMITH, CMC, CITY CLERK 
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